
 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

Date : 28th October 2024      

 

CSE, as per advice of SEBI, brought to the knowledge of all Stakeholders of the 

Calcutta Stock exchange Limited, the attached letter of SEBI bearing no. 

SEBI/HO/MRD/RAC2/P/OW/2024/33192/1 dated 22nd October 2024. 

 

Chief General Manager 

https://www.cse-india.com/upload/upload/SEBI_Letter_Dated_22_10_24.pdf

